
KCFT-CD, Anchorage, AK 
Request for Extension of Silent STA 0000015669 
Facility Id 787 
 
Applicant has now ordered a replacement antenna due to the damage to the existing antenna, and 
anticipates delivery of the new antenna on or about May 31, 2017.  KCFT-CD’s tower site is 
located on the side of a mountain and the snow melt makes it difficult to get a crane to the work 
site.  Applicant is making arrangements for antenna installation on or about June 20, 2017.  
Applicant continues to diligently work to complete antenna repairs, and request a further 
extension of the reduced power STA for an additional six months. 


